
Open House Week Recap 
For those who weren’t able to make Open House night at the studio - OR - if you were there and just 

need a recap to refer to, here are the things to remember as we head into the year: 

• Please make sure you are a member of the Fusion News & Notes group on Facebook, and make 

sure you’re able to access the Parent Portal as well. If you have questions about accessing either of 

these important tools, contact Miranda ASAP. 

• It’s also a good idea to have the Fusion website bookmarked on your phone or computer.            

Fusiondanceworks.studio 

• The Studio Handbook (which will answer LOTS of questions throughout the year) is hanging up in 

the studio and is also on the website. 

• All of your calendar dates will be on the calendar in the Parent Portal. Please check that regularly. 

Paper calendars will not be sent home this year.  

• All dancers in an hour or longer class need to have a pair of dance shoes and wear them to class 

each week. If your dancer needs a new pair, and you did NOT order them at class, there is an order 

form to fill out on the website (http://www.fusiondanceworks.studio/shop.html) and Miranda will 

order them for you. 

• Dancers should bring a water bottle to class (and please remember to take it home with you!)  

• At this time, students are not required to wear a mask. I do ask that parents wear a mask when 

they come into the building for drop off and pick up. Students are NOT to arrive to class early, and 

they should be picked up promptly.  

• If you are not feeling well (for any reason), please do not come to class. If you are quarantined from 

school due to exposure, please do not come to class. Please 

contact Miranda if you will not be in class. Zoom links will be 

available in the Parent Portal for classes all year long if you’re 

not able to be in the studio. 

• New students will have a $50 costume/picture fee this year, 

due by December. Returning students should be sure to try 

on their costumes from last spring. If they fit, you’re good to 

go. If they do not, contact Miranda ASAP to discuss options. 

• If you choose the Installment Payment option, payments 

must be received by the first class of each month they are 

due. Late payments will be charged a late fee. 

 

Ultimately, we are all responsible for keeping us dancing in the 

studio this season! Please care for your fellow dancers - stay   

socially distant in the studio, stay home when you aren’t feeling 

well, and bring a positive attitude to class. 

 

As always, if you have any questions, contact the studio! 
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Mark Your  
Calendar 

Classes Started: September 14 
Fall Tuition Payments Due: Sept. 14, 
Oct. 5, & Nov. 2 
Thanksgiving Break: November 26 - 27 
Christmas Cabaret: December 19 
Winter Break: Dec. 21 - Jan. 3 
Spring Session Begins: January 4 
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